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Ref. #0048

May 9, 2023

Very Rev. Joakim Rac By e-mail

P.O. Box 1137 Original to follow by regular mail

CANORA, SK S0A OLO

Christ is Risen !

Dear Fr. Rac:

Re: Pastoral Appointments Effective August 1, 2023

T acknowledge receipt of your letter dated January 10, 2023 in which you advised of your intention to retire from active
ministry effective August 1, 2023. Your request to retire is hereby granted.

Thank you for your many years of dedicated service to the faithful within the Eparchy of Saskatoon and I wish you all the
best during your retirement. Nonetheless, you are not completely “off the hook”. We look forward to calling upon you to

provide substitution services from time to time, as necessary.

May God grant you many happy and blessed years !

In Christ,

Most Rev. Lawrence Huculak OSBM
Apostolic Administrator of the Eparchy of Saskatoon
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